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Welcome 

A huge welcome back!  Yes we really are back and the new building is 

open for business. This year the newly named Tiger Lily class, 

welcomes two new pupils joining us from the old red class, along 

with a new member of staff. Welcome Kelsey, Leah and Harriet. We 

have lots of fun activities planned this half term and a very important 

project too. We can’t wait to get started! 

 

 

This term our project is… 

Macmillan Fundraising 

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday- Food and Nutrition 

Wednesday- 4D and performing arts 

Thursday- Forest school 

Friday- Breakfast club and out and about 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of to 

support our cooking and life skill sessions. 

This can be sent in weekly (£1.50) or at 

the beginning of the term (£10.70). 

Please send money in a named envelope. 

 

 

Curriculum 

Following last year’s success, we have once again been 

tasked with hosting a Macmillan coffee event. The 

pupils will each be assigned a class to plan and prepare 

a baking party for at the end of the half term. 

Throughout literacy and numeracy we will develop our 

functional skills, following recipes, interpreting order 

forms and letter writing. In science we will learn about 

animals and pet care. We also have several lessons 

outside of the classroom this half term including food 

and nutrition in the new food room, performing arts 

and forest school. 

Alongside our studies we will also develop our 

independence skills in everyday tasks and lifeskills, 

starting with personal hygiene. This includes brushing 

our teeth, washing our hands, bathing and looking 

after our hair. In PHSE we will explore the world of 

work experience, looking at the positions on offer 

throughout school. Pupils will have the opportunity to 

apply for one of these positions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

28th Sept AJM Wheelchair clinic 

6th Oct School Photographs 

22nd Oct End of Term 

1st Nov Start of New Term 
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